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 Thank you for your patience while we construct your new hospital. 

 TWEED VALLEY  
HOSPITAL PROJECT  

JUNE 2023 

  

WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 

The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in Health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction of 
the new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main Hospital 
buildings. Construction of the new Hospital is on schedule to open to patients in 2023. 

 
UPDATED DATES: Cudgen Road widening – Nightworks during June 2023   
The widening of a section of Cudgen Road in front of the hospital site is on track for completion in mid-2023, with 
installation of asphalt and linemarking to be undertaken in June 2023. To minimise traffic impacts and maintain safety, 
these works will need to be completed outside of normal construction hours, between 6pm and 6am.  
  

Please see below summary of nightworks: 

Stage one - Asphalting works 
Sunday 18 to Tuesday 27 June 2023                                                                   

Asphalting will be undertaken to the newly constructed sections 
of Cudgen Road from Sunday 18 to Tuesday 27June, 
between 6pm and 6am, weather permitting.  

During this time a Stop/Go traffic arrangement will be in place to 
ensure access for through traffic is maintained along Cudgen 
Road, however motorists may experience short delays.   

Stage two – Linemarking  
Two nights during late June or early July 
2023 

When asphalting works is complete, line-marking of the new 
roads will take place over two nights during late June or early 
July, between 6pm and 6am.  

Stop/Go traffic arrangements will be in place during these works 
with access maintain on Cudgen Road, however motorists may 
experience short delays. 

 
 

What to expect: 

• Nightworks will be undertaken on Cudgen Road between the hours of 6pm to 6am from Sunday 18 to Tuesday 27 

20 June, and on two additional nights to undertake linemarking in late June or early July (weather pending).  

• Plant and equipment to be used during the night works include road profiler, asphalt paver, compression rollers, 

generator, lighting, and line-marking trucks.  

• There will be noise during these works from the equipment used and vehicle movements. Lendlease will work to 

minimise disruptions and noise impacts to residents during these works, however some noise is unavoidable.  

• Traffic control will be in place to coordinate a Stop/Go arrangement with reduced speed limits during the works.  

• Vehicle access for local traffic will be maintained on Cudgen Road with minor delays expected and temporary 

changes to the traffic conditions, including detours, controlled lanes or reduced speed.  

• If wet weather delays these activities, they will take place on the next available dates.  

 
Keeping you informed  
We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the new 
Tweed Valley Hospital.  
 
We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au or contact the 
project team for further information: 
 

 
Construction enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 1 
Email: tvh@lendlease.com 
 

General project enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 2 
Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 
Website: tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au 
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